
 

 

 

 

 

17th August 2015  

 

 

 

To/ 

The Cathaoirleach & Each Member of 

Roscommon County Council: 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cathaoirleach & Members, 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of Roscommon County Council will be 

held in the Council Chamber, Courthouse, Roscommon on Friday 21st August, 

2015 at 4.30 p.m. to discuss the implication of a notice issued by H.I.Q.A. to the 

Sacred Heart Hospital, Roscommon. 

 

You are hereby requested to attend. 

 

  

Yours sincerely,   

 

  

Fíona ní Chuinn, 

Meetings Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 


